
 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

 

 

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Pamela Bratschi, Assistant City Administrator/Treasurer  

 

Date: April 14, 2021 

 

Re: City Investment Report 3/31/2021 

 

 

Attached is the City Investment Report to comply with Public Act 213 of 

2007 which requires the investment officer provide quarterly a written 

report to the governing body concerning the investment of the funds for 

the City.   This report is for the quarterly report of March 31, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


